March 25, 1983

Michael Distefano 1713 Main Street Lake Geneva, WI 53147

Dear Michael:

We are happy to notify you of your acceptance as a member of the Intermediate Division for the 1983 season of the National Music Camp. We are also pleased to advise you that you have been awarded a Camp. Percussion Scholarship, in the amount of \$650, to play in both the Band and Orchestra.

We realize that you did not request Orchestra, however, Orchestra participation is a requirement of your scholarship. Therefore, we are accepting you for both Band and Orchestra, and have reserved time for one sixty-minute piano lesson per week as you requested (with one hour daily practice).

Enclosed are your equipment list and medical form (which must be completed and returned to the camp office by June 1). Travel information and final bulletins will be sent to you no later than June 1. We are looking forward to having you with us next summer.

Sincerely.

Mary Frances James Director of Admissions

MFJ:jf Enclosures